Town of Antrim
PLANNING BOARD
PUBLIC HEARING

The Antrim Planning Board will hold a public hearing at the Little

Town Hall on Thursday, June 28, 1979, at 7:30 p.m., to consider the pro-

posed subdivision of land owned by Richard‘*and Susan Herman and located
on Liberty Farm Road.

All persons interested in the proposed subdivision and wishing to
be heard concerning it will be recognized at the above time and place.

Antrim Planning Board
Robert L. Edwards, Chairman



